
   
 

Hi All 

Just a quick newsletter to let you know what is happening or has happened with the BOP NZISM 
Branch. 

Firstly, a very warm welcome to some new members: - 

Ross Merrett – Surf Life Saving New Zealand 

Katie Peri- East Pack Ltd 

Christine Carter 

Gavin Collinson – Port of Tauranga Ltd 

Jessica Tod – Trevelyan’s Pack and Cool 

Aaron Russell – Trevelyan’s Pack and Cool 

Christine Shears who has transferred from another Branch. 

Things that have happened 

Our annual AGM was held on Wednesday 10th June. We were fortunate to have a great speaker for 
the event in the form of Grant Nicholson from the law firm Anthony Harper. Please find his notes 
attached. 

I would like to say a special thanks to the two long term committee members Darach Cassidy and 
Matt Dixon who stood down and would like to welcome Melinda Davidson who has joined the 
committee. 

Special thanks to Deborah Cameron who stood down from the manger’s role after 3 years however 
she is continuing on the committee. 

Please find the AGM minutes attached. 

Things about to happen. 

• CPD Evening 19 August: to be held at Tauranga Yacht and Power Boat 
Club. 

Please make sure you put this in your diary.  

This year’s focus theme is “Leading Transition ‘and how organizations can move towards 

implementing “new style’ process within their existing businesses.  

Speakers on the evening are: - 



   
 

Fletchers – Carla Tonks (Head of EHS for Construction Division) & Anthony Mitchell (Head of EHS 

for the Distribution Division) 

Worksafe- Deborah Pitout. Deborah is a seasoned health and safety professional with over 15 

years’ experience in leading high performing innovations in the health and safety space. 

Greg Dearsly- Past president of the NZISM and is a board member of the international Network 

of Safety and Health Practitioner Organizations. 

More information to follow as we get closer to the time. 

 

• Vertical Horizonz – 15 September. This will be an ‘after 5 evening’ at their new facility. 

More detail to follow.  

 

Kerry Snowden 

Branch Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


